
 

 

 

Whole of Australian Government Travel Arrangements Advice 

2015/12 – Whole of Australian Government Travel Services Exhibition 

13 May 2015 

 

 

Dear Travel Manager 

 

The Department of Finance will shortly be sending out invitations to the Whole of Australian 
Government Travel Services Exhibition. 

The invitation will be sent to officials identified as a Travel Manager or as having travelled or 
booked travel for official business in 2013-14. The invitation will be sent through EventBrite, and 
will ask the invitee to register their attendance.  

We encourage Travel Managers to forward this Advice to Travel Bookers/Arrangers and EAs, and 
to also advise travellers that they may receive an invitation via EventBrite. 

Please contact TCMS at tcms@finance.gov.au or (02) 6215 2447 if you require any further 
information on this Advice. 
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